
Healing Grove Farm 
Non-profit Charity of the State of Hawai’i 

PO Box 481  Kapa’au, HI 96755 
sr.annie@pualii.org       808-339-1955 

“Purity.   Protect Earth.  Healing Foods.”

Thank you for your interest in Healing Grove Farm.

        Our 2023-2024 harvest is completed.

Please come back in December when our new crop is ready.

Healing Grove Farm is a
non-profit, tax-exempt public charity of the State of Hawai’i

Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent under law as described in
Sections 501© and 509(a) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1984.


